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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 01d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Reference is made to your letter dated April 18,
1979, concerning the Dallas Field Office communications index
prepared for the investigation of the assassination of President
John F. Kennedy.

We have rechecked the communications index and found
13 cards on which excisions were made and the corresponding
exemption was not placed on the card. All other instances
in which it appears that an excision was made but no exemption
is shown is a result of adjustments on the cards made by the
Dallas Field Office during the investigation of the assassination.

Enclosed are copies of the 13 corrected cards (on
12 pages). All 13 cards should be placed in your copy of the
communications index pertaining to the 100—10461 file.

Sincerely yours,
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Thomas H. Bresson, Chief

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Branch

Records Management Division
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